Mr. Lau Keung Principal S.K.H. Kei Tak Primary School Tai Shing Street, Wong Tai Sin Kowloon

27th October 2023

Dear Mr. Lau,

Your Outstanding Graduate at Tertiary Institutes in 2022 - 2023

The students as shown in the table attached have attained outstanding achievements in their public examinations and are now enrolling in the tertiary institute in the 2023-2024 academic year.

Congratulations to you and your staff on the excellent performance of your graduates. We are grateful for the good foundation that you have laid for us in nurturing these outstanding students.

Moreover, I would like to appreciate the distinguished performance of your graduates which demonstrates their outstanding diligence and dedication. We hope that they will find their studies rewarding and inspiring at their respective tertiary institutes.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Chu Kai Wing

Principal

Name	Tertiary institutes enrolled
Chau Yan Hau	The Chinese University of Hong Kong
Li Hoi Fung	The Hong Kong Polytechnic University
Chan Wing Yan	The Hong Kong Polytechnic University

1 --- 3